
Memorial Committee 

August 24, 2022 

7:10 PM 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM by Chairperson Linda Osbourne 

in attendance were Kathleen Keegan, Sean Keegan, Denise Hawes, 

Elaine Cruddup and David McPhillips. 

Minutes were accepted from last meeting 

Chairperson Osbourne submitted the budget for $4,949.  The budget 

included provisions for Memorial Day and Veterans Day along with flags 

and flag holders for the Town and Cemeteries. Budget was accepted. 

Veterans Day : 

Gwen Chapman and the Choir have been contacted. 

Wendy Lapierre the Deputy Police Chief will be a speaker 

Pastor to deliver the prayers still undecided 

Denise Hawes to do Facebook 

Need a speaker for the proclamation 

Memorial Day :  

Proposal to rent a stage since the old one was unusable 

Proposal to reorganize all of our assets in one area such as the attic in 

Town Hall. 

New Member: 

Voted to add Elaine Cruddup to the one existing member position.    



Motion to adjourn at 7:45 

 

 


